
Are you a girl interested in sTEM? Want to get 
hands-on with Arrowhead’s STEM resources?

Bring a friend and join Arrowheadʼs robotics 
team Cyberhawks 706 and Girl Up, a United 

Nations organization on Wednesday, 
February 22nd from 5:00 to 7:30 PM for a fun 
night of STEM and take home a keychain of 

your design!

Fill out this form or scan the qr code for registration: 
https://forms.gle/s1HrDVzRxsndpCP16

Attendance is limited to 50, so sign up fAST!

“This is not a school-sponsored activity and the Swallow School District does not provide support or endorsement of this 
program/activity. It has neither reviewed nor approved the program, personnel, or activities announced in this brochure/flyer. 

Permission to distribute this material must not be considered a recommendation or endorsement by the school district."
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